
                           

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

On behalf of our Luxembourgish Medical Association “AMMD” , we would like to sincerely 

welcome you in Luxembourg for the Annual Congress and General Assembly of the AEMH on    

May 4-5-6th, 2017. 

We are very pleased to host the European Association of Senior Hospital Physicians and their 

members from all around Europe. 

Luxembourg is a small and very dynamic country but actually facing some fundamental evolutions 

in the discussions about the numerous proposals of the new law concerning hospital’s management. 

We highly appreciate that in the past, the AEMH defended strongly the physician’s position in the 

management of European hospitals. 

We are sure that this congress centered on eHealth  will meet your expectations due to the 

increasing importance of eHealth in hospital’s governance. 

The scientific program was carefully elaborated and looks more than attractive, on the other hand, 

we propose you some turistic tours to  better understand the way of living in Luxembourg !  A 

guided tour in Luxembourg-city on Saturday afternoon or a charming one-day trip for 

accompanying persons, discovering the “Moselle Valley” on Friday including lunch and regional 

wine testing. 

Would you please note that multilingual persons will be present throughout the congress as well as 

during the activities.  

We are sure that this conference will be a memorable, highly educational, and “not-to-be-missed” 

event.     

We look forward to meet you. 

With all our efforts in order to make your stay in Luxembourg as pleasant and fruitfull as possible. 

  

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Dr Alain Schmit        Dr Raymond Lies 

President of AMMD       Delegate AMMD to AEMH 


